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NEWSFLASH!

To:

Our Valued Client
From:

Colleen M. Walters, MAHCM 

Subject:
Overpayment Letters: Look for the Blue Envelope   
Date:

August 15, 2012

Beginning August 13, 2012, CGS will send all overpayment letters (demand letters) in light blue envelopes.  Requests for repayment of Medicare funds are time-sensitive, so hopefully this new system will assist you in more quickly identifying these requests.  

Please alert your staff and have them sent over to us.  

Thank you for your business! 
Know someone who needs billing, credentialing, coding or practice consulting services?  Have them call me.  If they sign with MPR, LLC, we will provide you will a gift certificate to your favorite restaurant for the referral! 

If you have any questions about this information, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly at cwalters.mpr@gmail.com or cellular phone (937) 207-8846.  
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